
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 8 By Councillor Louise Young for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 28 October 2021 

  Despite emails sent on the 13th December 2020, and then 

on 6th February, 6th August, 28th August and 6th September, I 

have been unable to get an updated list of outstanding road 

adoptions for Kirkliston. Many emails have gone 

unanswered. The only responses received were to redirect 

my email in August and provide a copy of the 2019 status 

report.  

Question (1) Does the Convener find it acceptable that a request made 

10 months ago is still outstanding? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What timescale does the Convener consider appropriate for 

a response to such a request to be provided? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can the Convener provide the requested update – namely 

“a list of unadopted roads/developments in Kirkliston and the 

latest position and proposed next steps for each” 

Answer (3)  

   

   

 
 


